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Our Mission

A Ministry Dedicated to joyfully proclaiming Jesus Christ as Lord and Savior of the

world; providing a rich educational experience in a Christ-centered environment;

and living the new life in Christ which God's Spirit enables us to live.

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

CHAPEL– Chapel was held on Jan. 24 with Pastor Guynn as our worship leader. Children and staff
enjoyed attending chapel in the sanctuary and learning about how Jesus wants us to come and
follow him. Our next chapel service will be Wednesday, Jan. 31.
PARENTS ARE WELCOME TO CHAPEL each Wednesday morning at 8:30 am. Offerings- Each
Wednesday we collect a special chapel offering that will go to various charities. This is optional and
can be sent in with your child on Wednesday mornings.

PRAYER OF THE WEEK-With thanksgiving that God has called and equipped us to join in His mission to
seek and save the lost. Ask God to give you courage to be His witness in your daily life.

VERSE of the WEEK – Mark 1:17 “Come, follow me,” Jesus said, “and I will make you fishers of men.”

COMING EVENTS

Jan. 26- Our Shepherd spirit wear day
Jan. 27- 5th/6th basketball game- 10:00AM Bethany Lutheran, Parma
Jan. 31- One Author/One School kickoff
Feb. 2- 3rd quarter Midterm
Feb. 3- Kindergarten Round Up 10:00am
Feb. 7- Donuts with Dudes-OSLS

SCHOOL FUNDRAISER- The next school fundraiser, SchoolStores, kicked off on Jan. 22. Be sure to look
at the package that was sent home with students.

NOTE FROM OFFICE- Please remind your child that if they are tardy to school (arriving after the bell
rings), they MUST stop in the office to check in before going to their classroom.

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE OFFICE: IMPORTANT! Please read!
Absences need to be emailed to office@oslpainesville.org by 8:00am. You can also email
transportation changes by 12:00pm to office@oslpainesville.org.
Notes and emails to the office need to identify your child by first and last name and grade. Notes
need to be signed and dated appropriately. Thank you.
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MEDICATIONS – If your child has medication of any kind, please remember that we must have a
medical form signed by both you and the doctor. This includes over the counter medicine such as
Tylenol, Motrine, Benadryl, or anything they might be carrying with them (such as emergency inhalers
or Epi-pens).

GIVE GOD THE GLORY…for the opportunity in which to serve one another!


